
 

Dr Ed Kessler MBE 

Founder President 

 

 

 

 

 

Madingley Road I Cambridge I CB3 0UB 

Email edk21@cam.ac.uk  

Charity No 1069589  Company No 3540878 

 

20/6/23 
 

Dear grieving community of the Pontifical University of John Paul II!  

On behalf of the Woolf Institute, I am writing to express our condolences at the 
passing of your most honourable Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab. Michał Droz ̇dz ̇, the Dean of 
the Faculty of Social Sciences at the Pontifical University of John Paul II in 
Krakow, Poland.  

Although I never met Father Droz ̇dz ̇ in person, I know from friends and 
colleagues in Poland that he was a well-loved academic leader and respected 
scientist.   

May Father Droz ̇dz ̇’s memory be for a  blessing. 

The Woolf Institute is honoured to have developed an association with the 
Pontifical University of John Paul II and we are grateful for Father Droz ̇dz ̇’s 

support. He leaves a wonderful legacy. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you during this devastating time. 

In sympathy, 

Yours sincerely 

   

 

 

Dr Ed Kessler MBE 
Founder Director 


